

MCGILL UNIVERSITY

June 20, 1932.

Dr. W.L. Graff,
Department of Germanic Languages.

Dear Dr. Graff,

I have read over your memorandum on the organization of phonetic work at McGill with great interest, and I now wish to say that I agree with your arguments and conclusions unqualifiedly. Anything which can be done to make the students in this Faculty more voice-conscious or which will in any way lead them to improve their appreciation of the spoken word will always have my unconditional support. I need scarcely add, however, as you do yourself at the end of your memorandum, that no further University expansion should be attempted while existing salaries are being reduced in amount.

Yours very sincerely,

Dean

In A Maeslay.